
Development Plan Review 

Clare County Council 

Aras Contae an Chlair 

County Clare 

V95 DXP2 

Dear Sir 

Ar Bhaile 

Cahermurphy 

Kilmihil 

County Clare 

V15 XD54 

stellaogorman@gmail.com 

Tel. No. 0659050559 

Mob. 0879806891 

Please find attached my comments on your issues paper. 

I am a member of the Older People's Council and represent the group on the 

Age Friendly Alliance Board. My comments, therefore, are biased in that they 

try to reflect the views of older people in the county. I am in no way in a 

position to put forward ideas for the general public. 

I hope that you get many replies and that people appreciate your attempt to 

include the ideas of the people of County Clare. 

Thank you 

Yours sincerely 

Stella O'Gorman 
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